
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
October 11, 2012 
 
Mr. Greg Asher 
City of Bryant Wastewater Treatment Facility 
210 Southwest Third Street 
Bryant AR 72022 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0034002, AFIN 63-00065 
 Updated Operations and Maintenance Procedures 
 
Dear Mr. Asher: 
 
ADEQ has received and reviewed your updated Operations and Maintenance Procedures for 
the Management of Stormwater Flow at the above facility, dated September 20, 2012.  The 
Department requests that you amend the document to include numeric descriptions of flow 
rather than narrative descriptions, for example: the section that reads “2. Under dry-weather 
conditions, flow control valve 1 is open…” should be amended to “2. When flow is less than 2 
MGD, flow control valve 1 is open…” and so on.  Please re-submit the amended document to 
the Department by October 26, 2012. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter, should you have any questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact me at 501-682-0631, or you may e-mail me at johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Miles Johnson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division / Enforcement Branch 


